1. During the first quarter of this year, your child was exposed to the Kendell Hunt mathematics program.
We are asking that you please spend a few minutes utilizing the online parent support resources. (These
links are available in the email sent by your child's teacher.)

After trying out the parent resources for Kendell Hunt, please answer the following questions.

The resources were
easy to navigate.

The resources included
sample problems.

t belleve that the
resources could be used
to help students
understand math
concepts.

| believe these
resources would be
helpful to students and
families at home.

2. During the second quarter of this year, your child was exposed to the "Big ldeas” mathematics program.
We are asking that you please spend a few minutes utilizing the online parent support resources. {These
links are available in the emall sent by your child's teacher.)

After accessing the parent resources for "Big Ideas," please answer the following questions.

The resources were
easy to navigate.

The resources included
sample problems.

The resources could be
used to help students
understand math
concepts.

| believe these
resources would be
helpful to students and
families at home.
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3. Please share any additional comments regarding either the Kendell Hunt or "Big ideas" program that
may help staff in making decisions on textbook adoptions.




